Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
64B3-5.003
Technologist

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on February 06, 2024, the Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel, received a petition for variance or waiver filed by Ebony Coates. Petitioner is seeking a variance or waiver regarding subsection of subsection 64B3-5.003(2), F.A.C., which states that all applicants for a Technologist license must satisfy the requirements for High Complexity Testing under CLIA Amendments, 42 C.F.R. §493.1489 effective April 24, 1995, as a medical technologist. Petitioner requests a permanent variance or waiver for the purpose of granting licensure to practice as a medical technologist only within the CAPCT laboratory. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel within 14 days of publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Dayle Mooney, Executive Director, Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C-07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258, telephone: (850)488-0595, or email, Dayle.Mooney@flhealth.gov.
